
 

 

Ref: Y6Residential/bryntysiliomeeting/MH/KS/JM 
 
 
 
Date: Tuesday 1st April 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Year 6 team will travel as one large group to Bryntysilio on Monday 19th May at 9:30am, 
returning to school on Friday 23rd May at approximately 3.00pm. All meals will be provided 
for children throughout their stay including lunch on the day of their return. 
 
We are inviting you to a meeting on Tuesday 8th April at 3:30pm in the KS1 hall to discuss the 
logistics (the timings, various activities and how the trip will run) before we go.  The meeting 
should last approximately 45 minutes, and you will also have the opportunity to ask any 
questions you may have. Due to limited space, we can only allow a maximum of 2 adults per 
child to attend the meeting. During the meeting, we will provide you with a kit list for your 
child and support you in filling in forms required by the centre and school. We will have new 
photo consent forms for parents to complete, as updates via social media will be the primary 
way for us to keep you informed whilst children are at the residential.  
 
We ask that you complete and return the slip attached by Monday 7th April so that we can 
arrange the appropriate paperwork and information to be distributed to all. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 
 

Year 6 pre-residential meeting 

Child’s Name: _______________________________________ Class: _________________ 

I will/will not be attending the pre-residential meeting on Tuesday 8th April at 3:30pm. 

Amount of people attending the meeting: 1 or 2. (please circle). 
 


